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What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we explored the importance of Maundy Thursday and what happened to Jesus on this 

day. 

In English, we created our own tin forests and wrote a description of a rainforest as a class. 

In Maths, we continued to work on fractions. 

In Spanish, we learnt the Spanish version of head, shoulders, knees and toes (cabeza, 

hombros, piernas, pies). 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Roman and Milo for their detailed rainforest sketches and for their resilience 

while doing it. 

Headteacher's Award: William for his perseverance with learning all his Times Tables and Harriet 

for love because even though she was off school, she came back enthusiastic and ready to 

engage and learn. 

Swimmer of the week: Lily for always demonstrating so beautifully to the class. 

Shining Stars: Zakir, Ruby, Brooke 

Pupil Voice: “I never thought I would make a tin forest in an English lesson!” 

 

Reminders & Messages 

World Book Day is Thursday 7th March – wear something spotty! 

Mothers’ Day Tea is Friday 8th March at 2:30pm. 

Parents Evening is Tuesday 12th and Wednesday 13th March – please book appointments with 

me on the gate or a message via Dojo. 


